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Legally Speaking – COVID-19 Q&A
On April 8, Michael Gray participated in the panel 
discussion “Legally Speaking,” hosted by the Illinois 
Technology Association.  The webinar featured a Q&A 
on legal questions during this uncertain and ever-
changing time, ranging from employment laws, recent 
legislation and finances. 

Click here to watch the webinar recording.
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